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California Air Resources Board 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
  
 
January 25, 2012 
 
Subject: Adopt the strongest possible clean car rules 
  
Dear California Air Resource Board members, 
 
On behalf of the Green Chamber of Commerce, I am writing to express our strong support for the Advanced Clean 
Cars package. 
 
The Green Chamber of Commerce is a San Francisco Bay Area–based business network dedicated to promoting the 
success of our members, supporting the development of sustainable business practices, and advocating for green 
public policy.  
 
California has set the pace for decades on clean air and vehicle standards, and we urge you to continue that history 
of bold leadership. The Advanced Clean Cars standards will: 
 

• Reduce smog-forming emissions by 75 percent and reduce greenhouse gases by 52 million tons by 2025.  
• Spur technological innovation by providing the long-term regulatory certainty investors need to be 

confident that they can earn a return on their investment. 
• Ensure that California continues to be a place where clean car companies can thrive and where new 

advanced technology companies want to locate. 

 
Innovative, advanced, environmentally conscious companies are the kinds of businesses the Green Chamber 
represents, and we believe states that welcome them will be poised for growth. By adopting strong standards, the 
Air Resources Board can not only improve public health and preserve our natural resources, but also support the 
creation of high-quality green jobs in the state. It’s time to retire the old notion that we have to choose between 
jobs and a healthy environment—we can have the best of both worlds with your support for these standards. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sandra Stewart 
Chair, Green Chamber Policy Committee 


